
 

 
  
Event Name: Port Wakefield 
Time Message Issued: 22:00 
Date Message Issued: 30/09/2016 
 

 

FLOOD WATCH AND ACT MESSAGE 
 
 
The State Emergency Service advises that there is an elevated flood risk to the township of Port 
Wakefield due to recent heavy rainfall and increased river flows, which may threaten the safety of you 
and your family.  
 
People living or travelling through these areas are urged to stay alert, monitor conditions and stay tuned 
to your local radio station for updates.  
 
Check and follow your Emergency Flood Plan and prepare for flooding in your area. Be aware that 
floodwaters may rise rapidly and are likely to be fast moving. You should never walk, ride or drive 
through floodwater or allow children to play in or near floodwater. If your plan is to leave, if you require 
time to leave or if you are not prepared, you should consider leaving now.  

 
Only leave if you are certain that the road is clear to a safer place. 
 
For SES assistance during floods phone 132 500. If the matter is life threatening call triple zero. 
 
 
 
 

 


